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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear parents and carers

With a few weeks left of term we have all been very busy here at Foxes.

I do hope you have managed to see how fantastically well our students have worked 
to complete their Duke of Edinburgh expeditions. I have to say a huge thank you to our 
magnificent staff who supported this. I’m sure you all agree it really is a superb achievement.

Foxes is firmly embedded within our community here and as such we are passionate about this aspect of our 
provision. Hopefully, you are already familiar with the work taking place in our community kitchen at Williton. 
This week we managed to reignite a community partnership with the Regal Theatre where some of our 
students supported an event for the unveiling of the work of a local artist.  We are also pleased to announce 
we are looking to partner with the local football club to provide some work experience opportunities as well as 
setting up a new team for the next academic year. This was all in response to student feedback around activi-
ties they would like to do.

We currently have a student survey which has been sent out to our students and I look forward to sharing the 
results. This survey is focused on college life from our students' perspective and what more we can do to help 
them make the most of their time at Foxes. We will use the results of this to monitor our students' experience so 
far, as well as to continue to offer opportunities to all.

I hope you all have a great weekend.

MARK COSTELLO

FOXES LOFT
Foxes Loft students have been learning about Pride Month. Students have been learning 
about what it is and why people celebrate during this month. Some students have chosen to 
make Pride themed bracelets (and anklets) this week to show their support for the LGBTQ+ 
community. Students also chose to make bracelets for staff to say thank you for their support 
this term.

FOXES LODGE & BURROW
Students at Foxes Lodge and Burrow are very excited to be using the crop from their 
vegetable patch in their cooking! 

The other half of our students have visited the Dinosaur Park and had a fantastic day out.
The lovely weather in Minehead has allowed our students to enjoy the live music in 
Blenheim Gardens where they all had the opportunity to show off their dancing moves!

FOXES ROOST
The Roost have visited Tropiquaria during PDHW time this week. They had a great time 
looking at all the animals, having a picnic and spending time in the sunshine with their peers.
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FOXES HOLLOW
This week the students from the Hollow took the open top bus to Porlock and had a lovely 
morning looking around and learning about the history of the village and church with its 
historic tombs. This was followed by lunch at the café “The Giggling Bean” and the open top 
bus back to Minehead. 

The Hollow boys in Porlock

FOXES HIVE
It was a busy week at Foxes Hive with the students going to Hollywood Bowl, a visit to the 
Somerset Museum in Taunton, and a sunset drive onto North Hill in Minehead.

FOXES EARTH
Foxes Earth celebrated in style this week for Jemma’s 21st Birthday Disco at Minehead Social Club!

Jemma's 21st!

Visiting the Somerset MuseumBowling at Hollywood Bowl

Foxes Trading Post will be joining us next week

Students Robbie, Darryll, Rosie, Aimee and Sophie had a fantastic time assisting an event at The Regal 
Theatre yesterday. 

The event was held to celebrate a local artist whose beautiful painting of The Regal was anonymously donated 
to the theatre. Our students worked confidently and professionally to help serve food and drinks to guests, and 
we are all very proud of them for getting involved. 

SUPPORTING THE REGAL THEATRE


